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Nursery Newsletter 

Summer 2 

I cannot believe that we are in the last half term of Nursery! The children who are moving up to Re-

ception will take part in some transition visits known as “Ready, Steady, Reception”. This will enable 

them to spend time with their new teachers, in the new environment and meet new children. The 

children that are staying in Nursery next year, will also get the opportunity to meet their new friends 

in weekly “Ready, Steady, Nursery” sessions.  

Our teaching and learning focuses on the Seaside through the text “Billy’s bucket”. We will reflect 

on our visit to Lytham and our experiences of the Seaside. We will learn about lifeboats and how to 

keep safe around water.  

We will discover how food gets from the sea to our plate and will have some very interesting food 

tasting.  

We will carry out some observational drawings of fish and shells, developing our pencil grip and 

looking at light and shade.  

Our author of the half term is Kes Grey and we will enjoy listening to lots of his stories, which are very 

funny.  

We will continue with weekly Sing up music sessions and our focus will be “Let’s jam” as we focus on 

creating music as a band.  

We will continue with our focused read sessions, daily phonics and daily drawing club.  

Weekly dates 

Tuesday  AM PE 

  PM Forest School 

Wednesday 

Library books are changed  

Thursday AM PE   

                PM Forest School 

Friday      Food tasting  

Star award at 11.15am and 3pm 

Diary dates 

Monday 9th June—Trip to Lytham. Please remember to bring 

a packed lunch 

Tuesday 24th June—11am & 2.30pm Nursery sports day 

Friday 27th June—Non uniform for bottle tombola and School 

fair 

Wednesday 9th July Leaving school at 8.45am —Making it 

REAL event with Simon Storymaker in Hyde Park. All younger 

siblings and parents are invited. More details to be sent out 

separately  

Thursday 10th July—Art gallery 

Friday 25th July—last day of school  

In Summer 2, star award will be moved from Mondays to Fri-

days each week.  

Please follow us on Instagram bradley_green_academy 


